
From: Wilson, Michelle (Law
Sent: 3/21/2012 10:48:24 AM

RedactedTo:
'ttf@cpuc.ca.gov' (ttf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Smith, 
Bruce T (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=BTSl)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: I.12-01-007-PGE Response to CPSD DR #3

Hi Redact

I just spoke with Travis and he confirmed that he does not view this as a SBOII request. I said that for 
both PG&E's and CPSD's tracking purposes we would we would resend this DR relabled as a general 
request. Could you please put that together and forward it to me? I will then send on to Travis.

He also said he thought 1 and 2 are properly in SBOII and that they would serve the requests on the 
other parties indicating that we would send the responses. We will work with you on that because we 
cannot send the 583 responses to other parties besides DRA until we have NDAs with them.

Thanks!

Michelle

RedactedFrom:______________
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 4:08 PM 
To: 'ttf@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: Smith, Bruce T
Subject: I.12-01-007-PGE Response to CPSD DR #3

Travis,

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's response to CPSD’s Data Request Number 3 for 1.12­
01-007.

RedactedIf you have any questions feel free to call myself at or Bruce Smith at (415) 973-2616.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0037850

mailto:ttf@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

Regulatory Case Coordinator

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

SB GT&S 0037851


